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Staffing Update for September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are writing to share with you a change in our management structure for the autumn term next 

academic year. 

Louise Grant-Jones will be providing school support to Oxton St. Saviours CE Primary School for 

the term and so will not be on site at Christ Church during this time, but will return to us in the 

spring. This is an exciting opportunity for Mrs Grant-Jones to develop her school leadership 

experience and it is always positive for staff to learn from other schools.  

During this absence, Miss Shahi will have additional management time at Christ Church and we 

will also be providing opportunities for our middle leaders to step up and support the management 

of school. 

Christ Church regularly provide school to school support; this is often completed by the 

Headteacher delivering training, or assisting with school improvement needs across the Diocese 

and LA. These activities keep us up to date with educational developments and also generate 

revenue for Christ Church, enabling us to be creative with developments for our own school. This 

type of work has been instrumental in contributing towards funding to create provision such as 

nurture, pre-school and new classrooms. 

At a time when budgets are incredibly difficult, the loan of Mrs Grant-Jones will also assist us 

financially. Whilst this arrangement is in place, Mrs Donelan will not extend wider offsite support 

activities and so will remain present at Christ Church to ensure we have sufficient leadership and 

your school and children remain our priority. 

We hope you will support Mrs Grant-Jones; we are excited for her and for the opportunity to also 

develop our wider leadership within Christ Church, so enabling us to plan for the future. 

If you have any questions, please speak with the Headteacher or a member of our Governing 

Body who will be happy to explain further and offer you reassurance. 

Thank-you for your support, 

Lynda Jones   Amanda Donelan 

Chair of Governors  Headteacher 


